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Attorneys at Law




TEL (503) 241-7242     ●     FAX (503) 241-8160     ●     mail@dvclaw.com

Suite 400

333 S.W. Taylor

Portland, OR 97204

January 8, 2008

Ms. Carole J. Washburn

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Rulemaking to Consider Possible Corrections and Changes to Select Rules in WAC 480-07, Relating to Procedural Rules


Docket No. A-072162
Dear Ms. Washburn:



The Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities (“ICNU”) appreciates the opportunity to comment and participate in the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s upcoming procedural rulemaking docket.  ICNU looks forward to reviewing the draft rules revisions once they become available, and would appreciate being placed on the appropriate service list to obtain future information in this proceeding.  

Sincerely yours,
/s/ Irion A. Sanger
Irion A. Sanger
